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Dear Parent/Carer,

We write to inform you of an error in dates on our school calendar. The date for closure of school for
the Christmas holiday is Thursday 17" December, not Friday 18" December. On the final day,
students will stay for their lunch and will leave school at 1:15pm.

2020 has been a challenging year for our students, but they have responded with great positivity and

maturity and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support of them and the
school. We wish you and all your family well in the run up to Christmas.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs H McClurg
Vice Principal
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